## **Buxted Bonfire Society Monthly Meeting Minutes**



<u>Date:</u> Monday 12th February 2018

**Location:** Buxted Football Club

Attendees: Debbie Elliott (DE) (Chair), Alex Butcher (AB), Kevin Clarke

(KC), Angela Clarke (AC) Mick Gosden (MG)

## Agenda:

Introductions
 (Chair –Debbie) Introductions around the table

2 Apologies

3. Confirm minutes of last meeting

4. History of the Society for new members.

5. Memberships and new member sign ups

6. BBS night out

7. Fundraising for 2018

8. Summary /Conclusions/Closing Questions

9. Next Meeting date

10. AOB

Agenda Item Number	Description
1.	Attendees introduced themselves around the table.
2.	Sue Ovens (Sec),(SO) Jim Ovens,(JO) Hayley & Guy Elliott (HE & GE) Jan & Clive Hiscock (JH & CH), Mandy Dasilva (MD),Jackie Love (JL), Emily and Will Timlin (ET & WT), Rick Mudie (RM), Adrian Stainer (AS), Georgina Foster (GF), Jack Wright (JW), VP's
3.	Minutes of previous meeting agreed & seconded by Mick Gosden.
4.	No visitors
5.	No new members
6.	<b>DE</b> – On the 3rd of March there will be a social event at the Cinque Ports club - Iron Tiger, names of those attending to DE asap please.
7.	DE- Jumble sale is set for 24th February, helpers arrival times tbc by Hayley Elliott. Cakes to me made for the day, details of who is making what please to Hayley Elliott. Rick Burton to be spoken to regarding the 23rd June and Debbie to feedback. Buxted school have confirmed that we can hire their hall for the 'retro' night, it will accommodate approx 100 guests and work now needs to be done around catering costs, the bar details, entertainment and then the agreed ticket price and advertising.
8.	No Closing questions
9.	Next meeting date & venue to be confirmed.
10.	AOB – NO

## **Buxted Bonfire Society Monthly Meeting Minutes**

## Other Agenda Items/Action Points

- **DE/MG** Contact the Scouts regarding future collaboration with Buxted event.
- **DE/MG** talk to 2 Buxted pubs re collaboration in events
- **DE / MG** talk to Bonco about lower age limit for torch bearers
- **DE** to speak to **WT** re a smaller banner and our banner to be repainted into white.
- Need to speak to Craig from Scantech to get a leaflet draft finished.
- There are still 3 vacant roles
   Vice Chair
   Treasurer
   Torch Captain
   These roles need to be filled, not necessarily by parading members.